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I am a primary care physician in a small town in Southern Oregon. I believe decisions 

regarding medical care should be made by a patient and their doctor solely. 

Corporate management should not be interfering in the exam room. Corporate 

officers are responsible to their shareholders to make a profit. That leads to the 

necessity of cost analysis. Non physicians should never have the power to limit 

medical care in the name of profits for shareholders.  


